
The museum opened for the season on Saturday, May 21, with a book review and 
signing by Dan William Peek and Kent Van Landuyt for their book  A PEOPLE’S HIS-
TORY OF THE LAKE OF THE OZARKS.      

 

Museum hours are 
Monday, Wednesday, 
Friday and Saturday 
10:00 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
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O p e n i n g  D a y  



 

T H I S  ‘ N  T H A T  
 

• We were happy to have the Eldon Garden Club hold its May meeting at the museum. 
•  
• The T-Town Deli has re-opened under new ownership.  There is now a place in town to eat lunch if you are spending the 

day at the museum researching . 
 
• Quilt raffle tickets are still available - $1 each or 6 for $5 
 
•  New board members elected at the annual meeting in April are Charlotte Graham, Connie Prather, and Mike Wood 
 
• September 16, 2016 at 12:00 noon at the courthouse there will be a special recognition ceremony for all POW/MIAs 
 

 
N e w  S i g n  
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After much planning, discussion 
and searching for someone to 
paint it, we finally have the new 
sign for the museum.  Shown  in 
this picture erecting the sign are 
Jim Clark and Bill Weidinger . 
 
We hope you like it as much as we 
do! 

Painted by Mary Gainey 
who also painted the mu-
rals inside the museum.   
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A n n u a l  I c e  C r e a m  S o c i a l  
Please join us on Saturday, July 9, 12:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. for homemade ice cream and 
cookies.  Tickets are $5.00 per person.  Tickets for children six and under are free.   We 
will also be holding a 50-50 raffle.  Tickets for that will be $1 each or six for $5.   Quilt raf-
fle tickets will also be available for sale that day. 

F r o m  t h e  M i l l e r  C o u n t y  S e n t i n e l  
I b e r i a ,  M i l l e r  C o u n t y ,  M O . ,  F e b .  2 4 ,  

1 9 5 5  
 

Square Dance Team Returns from Nashville 

 

The Lake of the Ozarks Square Dance Team returned to their homes after a three weeks stay in 
Nashville, Tenn., where they were featured dancers and set background during the filming of sev-
eral Grand Ole Opry shows. 

The group made 40, thirty minute film shows which were in color and can be viewed by TV audi-
ences in black and white or color. 

These films may also be used as movie film shorts in theaters. 

The dancers worked with the Grand Ole Opry stars, on their respective shows, and they were fea-
tured in the opening of each show and also set background until the finale, where their act was 
again featured. 

Fiddlin’ Billy Moore of the Ozark Opry Show was used during the shows as was Country Cousin 
Lee Mace and his bass fiddle act.  Lee’s act was featured in extra production shots during four of 
the shows.   

Fiddlin’ Billy was offered a position by  “The Drifting Cowboys”, a group of musicians who played 
for the late Hank Williams shows.  Billy felt he was a part of the “Ozark Opry” cast and also feels it 
has a future of its own, so chose to remain in his present position. 

While the group was in Nashville, they were guests of Mother Maybell and the Carter sisters at 
their home, Sunday of last week. 

They reported a wonderful time in connection with their work, and members of the Ozark Opry 
cast gained valuable experience for their own stage show. 



 

Miller County Historical Society   Eldon Retired Teachers, Nancy Jahnel-Barnes,  
      Louis &  Marilyn Bosso, Robert Harbison, Ruth 
      Shoup, Criss Hensley, Earl & Meta Potts, Mary  
      Thelen, Roberta Jenkins , Jim Pryor, John &  
      Megan Pryor, Eldon Garden Club, Lois Webb family, 
      Knutson family, Kent Van Landuyt 

In Honor of Luella (Condra) Bielicke   Larry Humphrey 

In Honor of Imogene (Condra) & Gene Bilyeu  Larry Humphrey 

In Memory of Mary Groves, James Wilson, & Lois Webb Joe & Judy Pryor 

Life Memberships     Nancy Jahnel-Barnes, Dale & Ruth Doer- 
      hoff, Patty LaDuke, Mike & Carleen Wood  

As always, we are grateful for your generosity and support.  Thank you! 

 

Annual memberships are renewable in January of each calendar year.  You can show your support 
for our organization and museum by  filling out the application below and sending it, along with your 
payment , to the address shown.. 

D o n a t i o n s  

P a g e  4  M i l l e r  C o u n t y  H i s t o r i c a l  S o c i e t y  

Visit our web site: 
http://millercountymuseum.org 

Thank you for your 
continued support 

Miller County Historical Society  
Membership Registration 

    Please fill in the form and mark your membership choice below 
 
    Name:___________________________________________________________________ 
 
    Address__________________________________________________________________ 
 
    ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
    Home Phone: __________________________  Work Phone:  ______________________ 
 
    Email Address: _________________________________________________ 
 
    __________ Individual membership—$10 
    __________ Family membership—$15 
    __________ Individual lifetime membership—$50 
    __________ Institutional Sustaining Members—$15 per organization 
 

P.O. Box 57, Tuscumbia, MO 65082 
Ph: (573) 369-3500       email:  millercountymuseum@att.net   


